
Product Change Notice

11th Dec 2023 PCN202302-1.0UltraScale+ HBM Products: End of Life

Overview
Alpha Data is committed to the long-term supply of products where it is possible and viable to do
so.
AMD have announced that they will be discontinuing Virtex UltraScale+ HBM FPGAs due to
supplier sustainability reasons.  As a result, Alpha Data products that include these devices have
reached End of Life (EOL).
Production will be discontinued from the end of June 2025

Product(s) Affected:

Current Part Number New Part Number

ADM-PCIE-9H3
All variants

No direct replacement.
No direct alternative.

ADM-PCIE-9H7
All variants

No direct replacement.
No direct alternative.

Impact on Form, Fit or Function:

Form N/A
Fit N/A
Function N/A

Effective Date of Change:
All orders for affected products will be deemed Non-Cancellable, Non-Returnable.
Final orders will be accepted until 31st October 2024, subject to material availability.
Deliveries can be scheduled from this date until 30th November 2025.

Director:

Quality Representative:

Date:

Date:

Address: Suite L4A, 160 Dundee Street,
Edinburgh, EH11 1DQ, UK

Telephone: +44 131 558 2600
Fax: +44 131 558 2700
email: sales@alpha-data.com
website: http://www.alpha-data.com

Address: 10822 West Toller Drive, Suite 250
Littleton, CO 80127

Telephone: (303) 954 8768
Fax: (866) 820 9956 - toll free
email: sales@alpha-data.com
website: http://www.alpha-data.com
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